
Terra N. Allen 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 

E Thorgusen 
Tuesday, August 19, 2025 2:41 PM 

Terra N. Allen 
Karen H. Stachowski 

>

Subject: Re: FW: IMPORT ANT: Filing Made in Tennessee Public Utility Commission Docket 

2500048 

It is NOT a typo! "Just under 32,000 gallons. I sent this exact same information in an email to the 

President of the Tellico Village Board of directors in January of this year. 

I didn't expect a response nor did I get one. 

On Tue, Aug 19, 2025 at 3:38 PM E Thorgusen 

Of course you may! 

>wrote:

On Tue, Aug 19, 2025 at 3:36 PM Terra N. Allen <Terra.Allen@ag.t.D...gm[> wrote: 

Thank you so much for sharing. Would you give me permission to file the email below and your 3 
attachments in the docket for you? 

Sincerely, 

Terra Allen I Legal Administrative Specialist 

Consumer Advocate Division 

Office of Tennessee Attorney General 

500 Dr. Martin L. King Jr. BJvd., Nashville, TN 37243 

Mailing Address: 

P.O. Box 20207, Nashville, Tennessee 37202 

p. 615.741.0863

Tcrrn.A llcn@a g.i n .gov 
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  Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on August 19, 2025 at 3:06 p.m.
25-00048
















